
The American Ireland Fund’s mission is to harness the power of  a philanthropic network of  friends ofIreland to
promote and support peace, culture, education, and community development across the island of  Irelandand among
Irish communities around the world. Financial and other information about our charity’s purpose, programs and
activities can be obtained by contacting Conall McGonagle, CFAO, 10 Post Office Square, Suite 1205, Boston, MA
02109, 617-574-0720.  If  you are a resident of  anyof  the following states, please review the relevantdisclosure statement.

COLORADO: Colorado residents may obtain copies of registration and financial documents from the office of  the Secretary of
State, 303-894-2860, www.sos.state.co.us/ re: Reg. No. 20033004349

FLORIDA: A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED
FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE 1-800-HELP-FLA OR ONLINE AT
www.FloridaConsumerHelp.com. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR
RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE. REGISTRATION #: CH977

ILLINOIS: Contracts and reports regarding The American Ireland Fund are on file with the Illinois Attorney General.

NEW JERSEY: INFORMATION FILED WITH THE ATTORNEY GENERAL CONCERNING THIS
CHARITABLE SOLICITATION AND THE PERCENTAGE OF CONTRIBUTIONS RECEIVED BY THE CHARITY
DURING THE LAST REPORTING PERIOD THAT WERE DEDICATED TO THE CHARITABLE PURPOSE MAY BE
OBTAINED FROM THE ATTORNEY GENERAL OF THE STATE OF NEW JERSEY BY CALLING (973) 504-6215
AND IS AVAILABLE ON THE INTERNET AT httpwww.njconsumeraffairs.gov/charity/chardir.htm. REGISTRATION
WITH THE ATTORNEY GENERAL DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT.

NEW YORK: Upon request, a copy of  the latest financial report filed with the Attorney General as well as a full description of
the programs and activities supported by contributions can be obtained by contacting The American Ireland Fund at 10 Post
Office Square, Suite 1205, Boston, MA 02109. Financial reports can also be obtained from the charities registry on the Attorney
General’s website or by writing the Charities Bureau at 28 Liberty Street, New York, NY 10005. For more information about
charities, visit the Charities Bureau online at www.charitiesnys.com or call 212-416-8401.

PENNSYLVANIA: The official registration and financial information of The American Ireland Fund may be obtained from
the Pennsylvania Department of  State by calling toll-free,within Pennsylvania, 1-800-732-0999. Registration does not imply
endorsement.

VIRGINIA: A financial statement is available from the State Office of  Consumer Affairs in the Departmentof  Agriculture and
Consumer Services P.O. Box 1163, Richmond, VA 23218.

CONTRIBUTIONS ARE DEDUCTIBLE FOR FEDERAL INCOME TAX PURPOSES IN ACCORDANCE WITH
APPLICABLE LAW. REGISTRATION IN A STATE DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR
RECOMMENDATION OF THE AMERICAN IRELAND FUND BY THE STATE.




